
Stonebridge Coronavirus Update

March 16, 2021


Starting Easter Sunday, April 4th we will be moving to 2 Sunday services:

9am 


• masks will be required 

• D6 children’s ministry offered age 0-2nd grade


11am 

• masks will be welcome

• No children’s ministry offered


Why?

We are attempting to respect people’s personal convictions and stay united and 
focused on the Biblical essentials. In an effort to respect the diverse opinions in our 
congregation, we are providing options in order to continue to minister to a wide range 
of people (online streaming, mask-required service, and mask-welcomed service).


We are hopeful that sometime in the near future we will be able to pull back even more 
precautions in a safe manner.  However, as God has taught us well this year, “Instead 
you ought to say, 'If the Lord wills, we will live and do this or that.’ (James 5:15).  


We’re grateful for your prayer, support, & patience as we lead Stonebridge Church and 
as always, welcome your questions and concerns as we walk through this time together  
under the gracious & wise leadership of Jesus.


Love in Christ,

The Stonebridge Elders

Matt Yoder, Ryan Palmer, Ryan Graden, Chris Hanson, Ed Biehn, & Greg Piklapp



